
 

FOBS Mother’s Day Gift Shop 

Friday 20th March 2020 

This year FOBS are delighted to be able to offer the children an 

opportunity to buy a beautiful gift for their someone special for 

Mother’s Day, from the FOBS Gift Shop, for just £3.00 per gift. 

 

If you would like your child / children to purchase a gift on Friday 

20th March 2020, please complete the form and return with payment 

in a sealed named envelope into the FOBS box, in the school office, by 

TUESDAY 17th MARCH 2020. 

More than one gift can be purchased. 

 

Thankyou once again for supporting Friends of Benwick School. 

Without your support we would not be able to support the children at 

our school with the `little something extras’. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please return this completed form, with payment in a sealed named envelope in the 

FOBS box, in the school office by TUESDAY 17th MARCH 2020 

 

Child’s Name _______________________________________________ 

Class _________________________ Number of Gifts ____________ 

Amount enclosed (£3.00 per gift) ___________________ 

Who is the gift for? _________________________________________ 

Parent / Carer Name ________________________________________ 

Signature ___________________________________________________ 


